
My name is (your name) and I work for (agency name) which employees (number of 
employees) employees.  I live in your district. I am opposed to tripling the tax on insurance 
producers so I encourage you to reject Senate Bill 5794. 

 This huge tax increase harms local agents and helps big out-of-state insurance 
companies. 

 This huge tax increase puts local neighborhood insurance agents at an even greater 
competitive disadvantage with GEICO and other national insurers who pay their 
sales employees salary instead of commissions, so they do not pay B & O taxes. 

 Agents cannot increase their commissions to cover increased costs of new taxes 
because insurance companies – not agents – set the commissions levels.  

 This is the only proposed tax increase that targets small businesses who create 
local jobs, sponsor community events and support community charities. 

Please let me know if you have any questions about how this tax would impact me and the 
insurance agency I work for.  
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